
Erratum

It has come to the attention of the publisher that the Guest Editorial by Gomez-Mejia, L.,
Basco, R., Gonzalez, A. and Muller, C. (2020), “Family business and local development in
Iberoamerica”, Cross Cultural & Strategic Management, Vol. 27 No. 1, pp. 51-66, https://doi.
org/10.1108/CCSM-02-2020-223, was published in the wrong issue due to an editorial error.
Emerald sincerely apologises to the authors and readers for any inconvenience caused.

This paper has been removed from the issue, and it will be published in the forthcoming
Issue 2 with the special section “Family business and local development in Iberoamerica”.

When citing the article, please cite: Gomez-Mejia, L., Basco, R., Gonzalez, A. and Muller, C.
(2020), “Family business and local development in Iberoamerica”, published in Cross Cultural
& Strategic Management, https://doi.org/10.1108/CCSM-02-2020-223.
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